From: Chad La Joie <clajoie@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 5:11 AM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Re: ZBA21-030: 3094 Lakewood Dr

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or
follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

| own two of the properties adjacent to Peter and Pat's 3094 Lakewood Dr property. | would like to
express my support in their request for relief from Section 5.32.2.

This comment may be shared during the public hearing.

Chad La Joie
3105 and 3107 Andrea Ct
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